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The Infant Nativity was excellent on Thursday, a big well done to all of the     
children! You all sang beautifully, acted well and had brilliant costumes. Thank you 

to the all of the parents for supporting the children and the school and thank to the 
staff for putting together a lovely performance. 

 
 

 Monday 16th Dec - A group of children will be going to The Elms nursing home on Monday to sing 
carols to some of the residents. It’s lovely that we are able to support the community in this way. 

 
 Wednesday 18th Dec - Sycamore and Willow Carol service in the hall at 2:45pm. Parents welcome! 
 
 Thursday 19th Dec - The whole school will be going to a Christmas Pantomime at Monmouth Savoy 

Theatre during school hours. We ask that children bring a packed lunch on this day, feel free to 
make it a Christmas themed lunchbox by including some party food or by decorating their lunchbox. 
If your child usually has “free school meals” please let either the office or the class teacher know 
if you would like a packed lunch ordered. They can also bring a packet of sweets for the interval 
and their water bottle. School will also finish at 2pm this day. 

 
 Friday 20th Dec - Inset day. 
 
 Monday 6th Jan - Monday 6th January is our first day back in the new year.  
 
 Monday 13th Jan - Clubs restart—more info to follow. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Information 
 

 As a reminder the beginners gym club will start on 13th January until Monday 10th February. 
 Please ensure your child/ren have their PE kit in school every day. We will no longer be phoning 

home for forgotten PE kits, they will sit the lesson out unless they are able to borrow kit. 
 As a reminder the Office is open 8:30 - 3:30pm Monday, Tuesday and Thursday, 9:30 - 2:30pm 

Wednesday and 9:30 - 3:30pm Friday. 
 We are very excited about the new play equipment being installed, unfortunately due to the    

weather it has been delayed slightly. The installation will continue early next week. Please supervise 
children before and after school.   

 
 

Friday 13th December 2019 


